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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

September 23, 2021 
 

 

This notice is to inform all firms that it has been determined to be in the best interest of the City 
to cancel this RFP, due to altering understandings and approaches of the requirements.  The City 
may revise the scope of this project and issue a Request for Proposals at a future date. 

Should a Request for Proposals be issued, all documents will be available through the City’s 
Procurement solicitation webpage: https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids 

Thank you, we appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale. 

https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?BuyerId=8ca5aeb3-b98a-4d37-b125-edc7947e5962

